From: PATRICIA CLISSOLD 
Sent: 21 March 2014 15:21
To: Rebecca Horley
Subject: 14/00001/SCOP

Dear Rebecca,

I have already sent the attached PDF to several interested councillors (Dan Sames, Lynn Pratt, Nick Mawer) and so I thought that I should also send it to you. It has also been received by Bruce Tremaine (CPRE) and the Langford Village Community Association.

Regards,

Pat Clissold (PhD)

On behalf of the Campaign to Save Gavray Meadows

